
Third Grade News

Take a Sneak Peek at 
Next Week

Math:  Area/Perimeter unit wrap up

Reading:  Chapter Reading of Peter 
Pan, Fluency, Figurative Language, 
Character Traits & Point of View

Writing:  Peter Pan Vocabulary & 
Using Text Evidence to Fill out Charts

SC:  Matter
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Upcoming Dates
Feb. 17 – Holiday – No School

Feb. 18 – Teacher Workday

Feb. 20 – Hurricanes Field Trip

Feb. 21 – Steve’s Classroom Visit

Mar. 6th – Interims go home

Mrs. Ross
❖ Unit:   Literary Classics – Peter Pan

❖ Language Arts  We have finished reading through 
chapter 6 in Peter Pan. We continue to look for each 
character’s character traits, discover figurative 
language, and discuss how the character’s point of view 
differs/same as our own. Off to Neverland…!!!

❖ Writing:  With each chapter, we are taking notes on 
analyzing characters, their point of view & motivation, 
and then comparing their point of view to what ours 
would be (deep thinking).

Mrs. Drager
❖ Area/Perimeter: Our final test will be on Friday. A 

study guide will be sent home on Monday.

❖ Science: We are excited to make Lava Cakes next 
Friday.  What a great way to learn about heat 
transfer!

❖ Supplies: Please send in any science supplies you 
signed up to donate.  We will be using them all over 
the next week! 

Happy Valentine’s Day!  
It was great to see all of you at FROGAPALOOZA.  

We hope you enjoyed seeing all your child’s hard work!!!

*Hurricanes Field Trip - We are so excited to go on our Hurricanes 
field trip on Thursday!  Please make sure your child wears their third 
grade shirt and  packs a big snack so they can eat before we leave.  
Lunch will be at 1:15 when we return to campus.  

*Spring Conferences - Mrs. Ross and I will be holding spring 
conferences on March 18th and 19th.  We will be sending home an 
interest sheet soon.  Spring Conferences will be student led so 
please make sure it is a time when your child can make it as well.  
Looking forward to seeing you all again!

*Field Trip - We will be going on our last field trip on March 31st to the 
Mordecai House in Raleigh.  We need 4 chaperones to attend this 
field trip with our class.  If you are available, please let your 
homeroom teacher know asap!  Thank you in advance.

*Homework - MATH: Please make sure your child labels their 
answers correctly on their homework when identifying area or 
perimeter.  There is a big difference between 12 yards and 12 square 
yards.  Answers not labeled correctly are considered incorrect.  
LA: Please make sure your child uses RACE and/or RUNNERS on their  
homework, when appropriate. They should be going back to the text 
& underline where they found their answers.

*Steve - Steve, Mrs. Ross’ pet, will be visiting our classes on Friday, 
February 21 to celebrate another completion of a SWIM 100. He will 
be in his cage during the day…with maybe a classroom outing or 2!!!

Star Students of the Week
Congratulations to the following students for being chosen our

Star Students of the Week! 
Drager Ross

Cooper Clark                             Kaan Gokcehan


